
 

 
 
Date: May 22, 2023 
To: Kathleen Smith, J.D.  Interim Superintendent 
From:  Toby Romer, Assistant Superintendent for Secondary Education and Special Programs 
Re:  Overnight/Out of State and International Field Trip Approvals 
 
 

The following Overnight/Out-of-State and International field trips have been, or will be approved by the building principal 
or designee and authorized by Interim Superintendent Smith or Assistant Superintendent Romer through our established 
approval process. These trips are presented to you for your approval. 
 

1)  Bigelow – Canobie Lake, NH; Portland, ME  - June 7 – 8, 2023 - Appx. 168 students/18 chaperones  
2)  Day –Boston Tour – June 15– June 16, 2023  270 students/27 chaperones 

 
Recurring International Trips: 
 

Travel and study abroad are invaluable components of a student’s education, especially in today’s increasingly global 
world. Therefore, NPS offers a rich array of subject-specific travel opportunities in World Languages, Science, History, 
Global Communities, and Fine & Performing Arts.  Scholarships are available for students with demonstrated financial 
need through the Jennifer Price Global Education Fund (GELF). 
 
 
 

 


